



April 19, 2024

Village of Homewood – Public Works Department 17755 Ashland Ave Homewood, IL 60430

Re:

2024 Fall Leaf Collection

Dear Lisa,

Please accept this letter in reference to our current agreement for the 2024 Fall leaf collection program. Homewood Disposal Service (HDS) stands ready to continue providing these very important services for the Village of Homewood.

Pursuant to our agreement, please note the following CPI calculator for All Items ending in January, 2024.

January 2023 300.356 January 2024 309.685

This reflects a CPI increase of 3.1%. The rate will increase to \$29,671.15 for the three-week collection in November for the weeks of 6, 13 and 20. If the Village wishes different weeks or more weeks, HDS is amendable to the weeks of collection. Additional weeks (four or more) will be invoiced at \$9,890.00 per week.

We appreciate the continued opportunity to provide these very important leaf collection services for the Village of Homewood. Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions concerning our leaf collection proposal.

Frank Hillegonds Municipal Manager